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Treasurer Anna Escobedo Cabral and Deputy Assistant Secretary for Financial 
Education Dan Iannicola, Jr. will announce a new partnership today between the 
Treasury Department Federal Credit Union and Operation Hope. Through public/private 
partnerships, Operation Hope develops and implements programs focused on providing 
economic tools and services to minority communities. This new partnership will provide 
free counseling and educational services to DC residents. 

• Announcement Details

• More on Operation Hope




